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The Kroger Family of Companies 

E-Cigarette Sales Policy 

 
Kroger is discontinuing the sale of electronic nicotine delivery products, or e-cigarettes, at all store and 

fuel center locations due to the mounting questions and increasingly-complex regulatory environment 

associated with these products. The company will exit this category after selling through its current 

inventory. 


